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COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Benchureh Street, E.C.3.

11th September, 1947,

Dear Sirs,

I shall be glad to receive a reply to the
enquiries contained in my letter of the 7th ultimo,
respecting the motorship "ELISABETH", as pending the
receipt of this further information, your reports of
survey cannot be submitted for the consideration of
the Committee.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the

Classification Committee.
The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM.
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